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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 1 1 0 

1 4 0 0 

2 1 0 0 

3 2 0 0 

4 2 0 0 

5 3 1 0 

6 6 1 0 

7 8 2 1 

8 6 2 0 

9 10 2 0 

10 13 2  0 

11 13 7 0 

12 43 3 0 

Totals: 112 21 1 

 

 

We are happy to announce that we have our first two graduates of the school year.  Both 

students were very excited about what they had achieved and our staff was thrilled that 

we could help them reach their goals. 

 

Our enrollment has steadily increased this school year.  We started the year with 88 

students and we now have 112.  We have been increasing at the rate of about one student 

a week.  If we continue at the same rate, we will have about 130 students by the end of 

the school year. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


